Availability of the flash report of Danubius Hotels Rt. on the 1st Q 2004

The Board of Directors of Danubius Hotels Rt. informs its shareholders that the flash report on the 1st quarter 2004 will be published on the homepage of the Budapest Stock Exchange (www.bse.hu) and on the web-site of the company (www.danubiusgroup.com) on 14th May 2004.

The complete text of the flash report is also available for studying in the Budapest office of the company (1051 Budapest, Szent István tér 11.) at Investor Relations department and free copies can be taken away. We forward it via post or e-mail at request (tel.: +36-1-889-4007, fax: +36-1-889-4005, e-mail: investor.relations@danubiusgroup.com).
